
 

 

Blessed Family Depart of Africa Parents Matching Convocation Orientation 
 
Richard Beugre 
July 13, 2023 
 

The Cosmic Blessing 2023, which was held 

in May this year, was a new impetus from 

which we are witnessing a more intense 

mobilization of leaders and parents who 

wish to educate our blessed children, the 

second generation so that they understand 

the value of the Blessing, given by 

Heavenly Parent and True Parents and 

prepare themselves properly to receive it. 

 

With this in mind, and to mobilize all the 

potential candidates for the Cosmic 

Blessing 2024, we conducted a two-day 

Regional Online Parents Matching 

Convocation Orientation on July 12 and 13, 

2023. And more than 170 people 

participated through Zoom from different 

locations in Africa. 

 

Given the gap between the number of 

brother candidates and the number of sister 

candidates, this Parents' Matching 

Convocation orientation aimed to mobilize 

more brothers as much as possible, raise 

their awareness, and give them hope. 

 

To this end, illustrated by pictures, the 

Regional President of Africa, Rev. Jean 

Pierre Kadima, the Regional Vice President, 

Mrs. Mica Amalaman, together with the 

Regional Director of the Blessed Family Department and the Regional Youth Coordinator made their 

contribution with their lectures and guidance. 

 

The next step is for the candidates to send their required matching documents. 

 

 
 


